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Davenport neighbours, 

Happy holidays! As 2017 quickly draws to a close, I wanted to reach out to you one last 

time this year to give you an update. There is so much happening!  

Since Canada Day, I headed back to the doors to check in with hundreds of constituents, 

attended the many amazing Davenport summer street fairs and festivals, hosted a number 

of roundtable discussions and community meetings, spent a month in Portugal working to 

develop bilateral relations between Canada and Portugal (given that in Davenport over 

25% of residents are Portuguese), joined Prime Minister Justin Trudeau on a state visit to 

Mexico, and stood proudly in the House of Commons as my first Private Memberõs Bill 

passed unanimously, recognizing June as Portuguese Heritage Month, and June 10th as 

Portugal Day in Canada.  

The Fall Economic Statement was recently released and highlighted how well our economy 

is doing. Over 500,000 jobs have been created since November 2015, most of them full-

time. Both the overall unemployment rate and the youth unemployment rate are at their 

lowest in almost 10 years. And our growth rate, and the debt-to-GDP ratio, are the 

strongest of all G7 countries. The investments that we have made in infrastructure, in the 

Canada Child Benefit, in cutting taxes - among other initiatives - are working, and not only 

strengthening the middle class but also improving the lives of all Canadians. In addition, 

the Hon. Bill Morneau also announced that we would be reducing the small business tax 

rate from 11% to 9% - providing more support for the businesses that fuel our economy 

and create jobs. 

While much progress has been made, there is much more that needs to get done. It was 

an honour for me to join the Prime Minister to announce the National Housing Strategy in 

Toronto on November 22 ð a historic investment and scope that will result in $40 billion in 

federal support over 10 years and a comprehensive national plan to address the full 

spectrum of housing issues in Canada. Please read inside for more news and updates. 

It has now been over two years since you sent me to Ottawa to represent you, and it 

remains the greatest honour of my life. I work hard every day to serve the residents of 

Davenport. Iõm proud of the work that weõve done to improve the lives of Canadians, and 

look forward to the work ahead. 

As always, if there is anything I can do to serve you, as always please visit my website at 

jdzerowicz.liberal.ca to find out how to get in touch.   

My very best, 

Julie 

jdzerowicz.liberal.ca julie.dzerowicz@parl.gc.ca 

Celebrating unanimous passage of my  

Private Members Bill (Portugal Heritage Month)  

with Minister M®lanie Joly. 

 Proud to be at the National Housing Strategy  

announcement with Prime Minister Justin Trudeau. 

Night of Dread with Dufferin Grove Community. 
With Jack Oliveira, Business Manager at the  

LiUNA Local 183 Retiree Luncheon. 

  Invited to join PM Justin Trudeau on his State Visit to 

Mexico - with Mexican President Enrique Pe¶a Nieto. 

With the amazing cast of  

Roseneath Theatre�·s production of �¶Outside.�· 


